
 
 
March 20, 2023 
 
 
Mary Jancich 
PO Box 539 
Basehor KS 66007 
 
 
RE:  Case No. 22-244 
 
Dear Ms. Jancich: 
 
Enclosed you will find a Final Order issued by the Kansas Board of Pharmacy (Board) in the 
above-referenced matter.  Please read the order in its entirety. 
 
In addition, the Board has determined that referral to the Kansas Pharmacist Recovery Network is 
necessary to assist in getting you services or other evaluations for determination of your current 
and future fitness to practice pharmacy. The KsPRN program will reach out to you with additional 
information.  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Board at Pharmacy.Compliance@ks.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kansas Board of Pharmacy 
 
Enclosure 
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